
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 2nd February 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have a very busy newsletter to share with you this week, with the children having enjoyed lots of 
exciting learning experiences these last two weeks.  We hope you enjoy the wide range of photographs 
and information included which gives a taste of what has been happening in school. 

Also included in this week’s newsletter is an update in terms of the feedback we received last term 
during parents’ evening.  Thank you again for your responses, which were overwhelmingly positive.  
Thank you also for the feedback around how we could do things even better – please see a summary of 
what we have put in place or are in the process of putting in place in response.  

If you have any questions relating to your child, or key messages for your class teacher, please do 
contact them via a message on Class Dojo, or using admin@placefarm.org.uk. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs McConnell 
Head of School 

Upcoming dates: 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Events and Trips this week 
 

Y6 Residential 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

February 
1st February:   Reading Café for 0AP -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                          3SJ visit to Haverhill library 
7th February:   EYFS 0AP Parents lunch (more information below) 
8th February:   Reading Café for 0LP -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                          EYFS 0LP Parents lunch (more information below) 
                          3KM visit to Haverhill library 
15th February: Reading Café for 6EJ -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                          2SA visit to Haverhill library 
Half term: 19th-23rd February 
28th February: Parent Workshop led by OM nurse 4:00-5:00pm (further information below) 
29th February: Reading Café for 6SL -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                          2LA visit to Haverhill library 
 
March 
13th March:     EYFS share session for parents 9:00-10:00 (further information to follow) 
14th March:     1ES visit to Haverhill library 
                          Provisional date for Spring disco (further information to follow) 
21st March:     Rainbow visit to Haverhill library 
25th March:     Parents’ Evening (further information to follow) 
26th March:     Parents’ Evening (further information to follow) 
28th March:     1ED visit to Haverhill library 
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3SJ Library Visit 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
Maths at Place Farm 

This term in Maths, we have been looking at pupil voice and seeing what the 
children think about their Maths lessons at Place Farm. It has been really fantastic to 

hear them speak so positively about their learning. The children really enjoy their 
Maths lessons, they feel proud of their work and they like to be challenged. In 

particular, we have been focusing on stretch and challenge within Maths lessons. 
The children spoke about how their teachers challenge them through their choice of 
questioning and through further reasoning questions. Children are encouraged to 

explain their thinking and justify their answers using full sentences. Children are also 
encouraged to discuss and share different strategies they have used to work things 

out. 
 

Below are some quotes from various children across the school: 
“I enjoy my maths lessons because it’s challenging as the questions can sometimes 

be difficult.” 
“Maths is really challenging and I like to be challenged because I like to push 

myself.” 
“We use a whiteboard and the teacher asks us to tell us how we got the answer.” 

 
Here are some photos of some of the challenges children have been doing from 

across the school: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Best wishes 😊 
Miss Lister 



 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Celebration Assembly 

 

 
Congratulations to everyone who received a certificate in celebration assembly this 
week. We had lots of children receiving their red, green, yellow, blue certficates as 
well as one pupil receiving their pink certificate. Several children received their 
PROUD certificates and we had two 
certificates for outside-of-school 
achievements we which we also love 
to celebrate. 
 
 
 
We are also continuing to celebrate 
maths achievements on tt rockstars. 
Times table knowledge and fluency 
are so important in many 
areas of maths. Please 
continue to encourage 
your children to use tt 
rockstars at home. Thank 
you for your ongoing 
support with this. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

School Council, Outdoor Learning and Fundraising 
 

At Place Farm, we have been looking at how 
we can develop our outdoor space for the 

children to enjoy. Our school council 
conducted a survey with their classes to see 

what ideas they have for developing the 
courtyard area in the center of the school. 

Using these ideas, the fundraising team are 
putting together a plan of how to raise money 
for these ideas to become reality. Some of the 

ideas included: bug houses, bird feeders, 
outdoor seating, colourful insect attracting flowers, a canopy and then lots of ideas 

for how the space could be utilised and enjoyed by all. 
 
 

 
 

Uniform 
 

Thank you for continuing to support our uniform expectations – the children look so smart and 
proud wearing their full uniforms. 
 
With the recent cold weather, we have noticed a few children coming into school with long sleeved 
vests/base layer style tops under short sleeved shirts.  Could we please ask that if you wish your 
child to layer their clothes, they wear a short-sleeved vest under their shirt, and wear their jumper 

in school.  Thank you for your support with this       

 
 
 

Video from National Literacy Trust: 

 
It’s time to build on the love of books by going beyond the books. Discover some creative ways for 

you and your child to get the most out of reading: 
 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oj26w4qhMvI  

 
To find the helpful list of recommended links and additional information which will help you put 

the fun back into reading, visit our website: https://wordsforlife.org.uk/activitie... 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oj26w4qhMvI
https://www.youtube.com/redirect?event=video_description&redir_token=QUFFLUhqbjRmODRYSGJmY2Q4M2FNRENnYnNjb3o5bU8yZ3xBQ3Jtc0trakh2Q1J2bmlWQVR3SFM4b1BzbDFkdTMyQk1QTThJcHVGVjJKUl9VQm4xYm9lU0ZSdThoZlFKeDYxVGpmcHUyWlBET2ZyaXdqd2xjTUZSbmdpTGNGMnlybkVvOFZ3WV9sSVQwSjJpQldETTJPamxmYw&q=https%3A%2F%2Fwordsforlife.org.uk%2Factivities%2Fmake-reading-fun-with-chase-bank%2Frecommended-websites%2F&v=oj26w4qhMvI


 

 

 
Free Parent workshop 

‘Meerkat or Grizzly – which is your child?  
Top tips for taming both’ a session for parents about managing your child emotions. 

(50mins – 1hour) 

 
Parents and Carers,   
 
We would like to invite you to attend a parent workshop (led by an OM nurse) on Wednesday 28th 
February 2024 at 4:00PM. This session will allow you to find out more about how to manage 
your child’s emotions. This session is for adults only; however, we will provide a creche for parents 
that are unable to find alternate childcare arrangements. Please can you complete the forms link 
below. 
https://forms.office.com/e/v7ByPqYLY7  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Graham 

https://forms.office.com/e/v7ByPqYLY7


 

 
 
 

 

 
Please continue to 
gather any items 

together. We 
welcome parents 
waiting until the 

collection day/day 
before to bring these 
in to school please! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
           
     
 
 


